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From: James Bohl

Sent: Tuesday, December 1%, 2006 10:34 AM
To: Terry Macbonald

Subiject: FW: 121st & Bebolink Prodect

From: Barbra Franken [mailto:bfrankenfwi.rr.com]
Sent: Mcnday, December 18, 2008 3:12 PM

To: James Bohl

Subject: 121st & Bobolink Project

Dear Alderman Bohl Jr.,

I will be out of town for the January 3, 2007 Clity of Milwaukee, Department of
I am against the proposal te install sewer, water and paving to North 1Zist St
Thank you for your continued efforts keeping us informed and for considering o
Sincerely,

Bark Franken

12300 W. Bobelink Ave.
Milwaukee, WI 53225
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